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Thank you for the ability for me to formally oppose this bill. Having testified for the 

last 2 years regarding the same alleged statement by the other side. There is no 

empirical evidence or peer-reviewed study that links the proposed restrictions to 

having any positive effect on fish populations   

 

I love on the river and the amount of flow during the rainy season does more to the 

banks than during any summer boating activities.  

 

The Newberg Pool is already heavily regulated and with no real data on the actual 

effects of boat traffic to THIS AREA, further restrictions should not be impacted. We 

continue to fight the minority who make false claims for their personal agenda.  

 

I oppose any further restrictions to this area as a resident and home owner on the 

river.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Grady Nelson 


